
The Cawood Elementary School Custodial Staff was honored Friday with a "Clean Sweep 
Award" after winning all four of the 2017-2018 custodial inspections in the Harlan County 
School District. Superintendent Brent Roark treated the CES custodial team and the Evarts 
Elementary School team, which won second place honors for the second time during the 
fourth inspection period, to a luncheon. Roark thanked the custodial staffs and the principals 
for their dedication to assisting with providing a clean, safe environment for the district's 
students. Shown here, from the left, are Roark, Victoria Brite, Robert Blanton, Georgina 
Perkins and Principal Melinda Sergent. 
 

 


